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Dear Parents & Carers,  
With the Prime Minister's recent announcement on the revised stage of lockdown measures, 
I'm sure, like us, you have many questions regarding your child returning to school and what 
this will look like from 1st June and thereon.    
As a school and like you, we received this update by the Prime Minister on Sunday 
evening.  It's too early to  say how this will look on a day to day operational basis at CWJS at 
this moment in time.  However, over the next coming days we will be expecting to receive 
further information from the government about what this means for our school.  
In the meantime, nothing has changed, the lockdown measures are still in place to ensure 
the safety of our pupils, families and staff.   The school is only open for those children whose 
parents are deemed to be critical key workers.   
Once CWJS has received further information from the government on the new lockdown 
procedures, we will then update you over the next couple of days. 
Take care, stay safe & stay well.  
 
Check ins! 
If you or your child is concerned about school work on the VLE or just needs reassurance on a 
matter , then please contact the member of staff on the VLE in the first instance.   Both 
teachers and TAs are ‘live’ on the VLE throughout the school day between 9am—3pm.  
 
Times Table Rockstar Challenge 
As a school we will be taking part in an exciting Gloucestershire Times Table Rockstar 
competition alongside over 80 other schools to motivate the children to keep practising their 
times tables. The tournament will run from May 12th - May 14th, 10am - 1pm. There will be 
leader boards for highest individual, the highest class and the highest scoring school.  The 
children will be able to collect points for the number of correct answers that they give on any 
of the games that they would like to play on the website. We would really like for all children 
to have a go where possible.   

Gloucestershire Covid-19 Emergency Living Fund 

During the Covid-19 Pandemic Gloucestershire’s Welfare Support Scheme has been extended 
and the funding increased to support people who are in financial hardship as a result of the 
virus. 

The fund provides practical support to eligible adults and families for food, gas/electricity top 
ups and household items such as furniture including white goods/appliances and furniture. 

You need to meet the criteria and provide proof of your eligibility to receive the support. 
 
Maple Class 
Due to the fact that Mrs Milton will be commencing her maternity leave from the end of this 
week, Mrs Malkin will covering Maple class from Monday 18th May on the VLE.  
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https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/gloucestershire-welfare-support-scheme#Emergency-Living-Fund-criteria

